
From: 

Frank 0. Witt 

P. 0. Box 1507 

Carlsbad, NM 88221-1507 

To: 

Oil Conservation Division 

1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Atten: Director Adrienne Sandoval 

Dear Mr. Sandoval, 

Re: Case #20474 

Texas Ranger SWD No. 1 

Injection Well 

The Artesia office of OCD and Mike Bradford thought it was a good idea to express my 

concerns and ask that this letter be made a part of the file. 

The following are issues that would be the result of an injection well on subdivision 

property off Illinois Camp Road in Eddy County, NM. 

1) The existing road is marginal, at best; and, the volume of traffic would destroy the 

road. The road is narrow and has two 90-degree turns and crosses an unlighted 

railroad track. 

2) The 500-acre subdivision is all residential. The possible volume proposed (40,000 

BPD), at 130 barrels per truck, would be 300 truckloads per day. This would be a 

dangerous condition on the existing roadway. 

3) Lastly, the subdivision has restrictive covenants; and, on page 8, Section 22, I quote, 
"No tract shall be leased for any kind or character of business or commercial 

purpose." ~ 

Submitted b ~\J~ 
Fra k 0. Witt 

P. 0. Box 1507 

Carlsbad, NM 88221-1507 

Cc: Operator: Solaris Water Mainstream 

701 Tradewinds Blvd., Suite C 

Midland, TX 79706 

Atten: Whitney McKee 


